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I am a home owner in a rural area. Senior, fixed income. I feel by passing this 

amendment to our Oregon Constitution without the input of Oregonians is very 

wrong. We are the people you represent and this is not representing us in a fair 

manner. I pay my property tax on time every year and I feel our county is more in 

tune with our needs. This administrative authority may  be totally out of touch with 

what our needs are in our county, and it lends itself to governmental abuse of power 

and the public's ability to afford their homes. I hope that is not the case and this 

amendment to our Oregon Constitution is denied.  

Sincerely, 

Valerie J Langford 


